
Priory News 7th July 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Well, it’s been a fantastically busy week in school—lots to 

enjoy and be proud of! 

We started with our author visit from Catherine Wheldon—

she was so inspirational and the children  were very         

enthusiastic about creating their own fantasy world        

descriptions.  

TW3’s assembly was amazing! Well done—you were       

superb! 

And, the weather was kind to us for sports day. The         

children were brilliant—it was good to see them enjoying 

the events and working together as teams. Thank-you to all 

parents for coming along to the event, and for those of you 

who competed in the races at the end—well done! You 

were awesome! 

Best Wishes,     

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Y2 / Y3 Sports Afternoon 10th July 

AB5 Class Assembly 13th July 

Y6 Performance 13th July 

FOPJS Summer Event 14th July 

Y6 Leavers’ Afternoon 17th July 

End of Term 19th July 

 

Class Assemblies 

We have one more class assembly to enjoy before the end of 

the year. Please come and join your child at 10.45am for 

their assembly: 

AB5—13th July 

Time Capsule 

As part of marking the 2023 Year of the Coronation, we have 

been choosing items to go inside a time capsule—to be      

representative of school life 

in 2023.  

Our wonderful Mr Shaw has 

built a magnificent time 

capsule, and in assembly 

this week, we added our 

items to it. We chose a 

range of items—from      

photographs of the school, to a school timetable, to            

playground toys.  

We are going to bury this in our garden area next week. 

Term-Time Leave 

A reminder that we are not able to authorise absence for 

the purpose of a holiday.  

If your child needs to be absent for a reason, other than 

illness, a request for term-time leave form should be       

completed. These are available from the school office. 

These requests should be for exceptional circumstances—

for the child—and should be very short in length ie. 1/2 

days. If you are unsure, please do ask. 

Unauthorised term-time leave may be subject to a penalty 

fine. 

Catherine Wheldon Visit 

When Catherine Wheldon came, she told us all about The 

Vikings and she had nine different lands on a tree. Each 

one of these was very different—there were  dragons, 

elves and dwarves in the different lands.   

We chose a land to                                                                

write about your own                                                             

ideas and descriptions.                                                                   

I really enjoyed it.  

Noah, Year 4 

Sports Day 2023 


